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Dear Parishioners of CHS, 

Greetings of Peace. 

With the worsening of the Covid-19 situation, the parish will follow the below 
precautionary measures with effect from 9 May 2021 until further notice. 

1. The capacity for each mass is reduced to 200 persons

2. Ministry meetings are to be held online. Where in-person (face to face) meeting
is needed, it will be limited to not more than 8 persons.

3. Catechism and RCIA classes are to be conducted online.

Ministry leaders can contact Parish Office for online (Zoom) meeting 
arrangement. We thank you for your kind understanding and cooperation 
in following these precautionary measures to ensure the safety of everyone. 

We seek your cooperation to kindly remain at home and refrain from attending 
physical gatherings and masses if you are feeling unwell, have any symptoms of 
this virus, been exposed to any persons suspected with this virus or having family 
members undergoing home-quarantine. This simple act of charity for ourselves 
and for others will break the chain of transmission. 

Let us continue to be vigilant and responsible by avoiding unnecessary risks. 

Thank you for your earnest prayers for this Covid-19 situation, the parish and for 
all. Thank you for standing in the gap; for prayers do the things our hands cannot 
do. 

May the LOVE and HOPE of the Risen Lord continue to be in each and everyone of 
you as we approach our Parish Feast 2021 this Pentecost. Holy Spirit, our HOPE is 
in YOU! 

Father Joachim Robert with the Parish Response Team 
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